
Feeney, John M - DNR 

From: Feeney, John M - DNR 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, April 03, 2019 8:58 AM 
'Dombrowski, Frank J' 

Cc: Julie Zimdars (Julie.Zimdars@obg.com) 
Subject: RE: 3rd Ward - Supplemental SI Workplan - Approval for new deadline 

Frank, as requested, the DNR is extending the deadline for a response from We Energies to the DNR's November 15, 
2018 letter, to May 8, 2019. 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

John Feeney 
Phone: 920-893-8523 
Johnm.feeney@wisconsin.gov 

From: Feeney, John M - DNR 
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2019 3:52 PM 
To: 'Dombrowski, Frank J' <frank.dombrowski@wecenergygroup.com> 
Subject: RE: 3rd Ward - Supplemental SI Workplan 

Hi Frank. Yes that is acceptable. 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did . 

John Feeney 
Phone: 920-893-8523 
Johnm.feeney@wisconsin.gov 

From: Dombrowski, Frank J <frank.dombrowski@wecenergygroup.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2019 12:50 PM 
To: Feeney, John M - DNR <JohnM.Feeney@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: 3rd Ward - Supplemental SI Workplan 

Hi John, 

As you're probably aware, we have requested a meeting with DNR regarding your letter of 11/15/18 in response to our 
report submitted on 9/18/18 responding to Case Closure Denial comments for the 3rd Ward site . MY understanding is 
that a date for that meeting is being finalized but has not been confirmed as yet. In light of that, I am hoping that we 
might get your approval for modification of the deadline of 2/15/19 for the supplemental SI workplan specified in your 
letter. Could you please let me know if that would be acceptable? 

Please feel free to call if you'd like to discuss. 

Thanks, 

Frank Dombrowski 
Principal Environmental Consultant 
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